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FE Meeting Sabino High School    2/5/2025                            
1:30 PM                               Room 107 

 

Meeting Minutes 

Attending: 
Present: Bruce Williams, Alex Karaman, Kris Kissell, Kevin Amidan (Principal), 

Photini Deshaies, Carmen Nichols, Bruce Johnson, Corri Cook, Monica Johnson, 

Students Esther, Student Maya, Student Blizzeth. 

 9 Adults, 3 Students 

Group Share of Activities: 
 

• Bruce Shared that Sabino had a campus clean up with over 50 Participants.  Jill Emmons the PTSA 

President did a fantastic Job organizing the event.  The tools were laid out and organized.  Each Team 

had an instruction card that was clear and included step by step instructions. 

Students, teachers, staff, and parents cleaned up trash, painted parking curbs in the lower Teacher and Guest 

Parking areas.  Parking lines were painted among other things.  MLK day Event 

• Alex – shared the FASFA Event that TUSD hosted at the J-TED Culinary facility at Santa Rita High 

School was a success.  About 2 dozen people from various schools, Sabino students and parents were in 

attendance. 

Alex’s work with FASFA is ongoing. 

• Bruce Shared the Mark Wood Concert at Sabino that Ms. Applegate hosted was a huge success.   Great 

Job by Ms. Applegate and her program! 

The Auditorium was almost completely full (about 1000 people in attendance). 

• Kris Kissel shared he hosted a Murder Mystery play and has the Improve Show this Friday Night as 

well as Love of Reading with Collier and Fruchthendler Elementary scheduled to attend 

• Bruce And Photini Shared the Purple Star Club would be going to Borman to also do a love of reading 

event.  FE will continue to support them. 
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• Photini shared that She would be hosting a Dangerous Driving event March 19th on our Football Field 

for the SR Class.  Kris's students perform as injured individuals.  Last year the event was very impactful.  

• Dr. K shared that he and several teachers would be taking about 40 students to Pima West Campus for 

The African American Heritage Day event on Feb.28 

• Bruce Mentioned he had a person from the Tucson Community request help from our Key Club and he 

would follow up with Lilly. 

• Bruce Mentioned the Focus group had 8 adults Participate and they did a great job with Suggestions.  

We will need to dedicate the next meeting solely to reviewing their comments. 

• Parent Teacher Conferences to be hosted Feb. 13th Jobs to be done in preparation will be: 

Parent Link - Kevin, Corri 

Social Media - Sara Smith 

Email specifically from Monica and Bruce 

Flyers from Bruce and Students next Monday in the North Lot 

Teachers contacting parents by phone 

• Kevin Shared Welcome to Success will be on Feb 27. 

The FE Team will promote the event and serve refreshments. 

 

Next Meeting will be on March the 5th and   the Focus on the “Focus Group Results” 

 

Bruce called for other comments and then closed the meeting at 2:05 PM 
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